
• Reading Log • 

Anything can happen when you open a book!  
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Studies have shown that the amount of time students spend reading 
independently is the best predictor of reading achievement.  It is also a 
wonderful journey! 
 
As part of daily homework, please read a minimum of twenty minutes 
every night (Monday-Thursday), and, yes, more is better!  When you 
finish, please write the title of what you’ve read and the approximate 
number of pages.  At the end of every week (usually on Thursday), 
parents will sign that you did read nightly.  If you do not read on a 
particular night, please put an “X” in the box and be sure to spend 
some time reading over the weekend.  I will keep track of the students 
who have read and brought in their signed Reading Log; students who 
have not missed a week will be rewarded with a special lunch period 
at the end of each marking quarter. 
 
I hope that you enjoy the process of reading.  Please choose a book that 
is “just right” and that you find interesting.  If you need help selecting 
a book, please ask for help! 
 

Happy Reading!  
 
 
Mrs. Gavagan  
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